
Meerkat Class Spring 1 2022

Next term in Meerkats, we change our topic and we will be learning about “Space”.

It is a very exciting topic and we have lots to explore. We will be learning about our

planet as well as others, we will get in our spaceship to “travel” all the way “To the

moon and back” and we will read our focus story “The way back home”. We will

continue exploring numbers counting up to 10 and backwards for our “take off”!

Also, we will continue learning about weather as we enter the Spring season. Some

events will be celebrated as a whole school during the term such as the Chinese

New Year, Valentines Day or St Patrick’s Day. Finally, the children in Meerkats will

have the opportunity to visit the Park Lane Stables for horse-riding sessions,

carriage driving and pony care, which will be a very exciting experience as part of

our outdoor learning and Understanding the World. All of these and many more fun

things we will see in the New Year!


